
MEMORANDUM 

 

May 16, 1996 

 

To:  Jeremy Gunn 

cc:  Mary McAuliffe 

 

From:  Michelle Seguin 

 

Subject: Gestetner Interview 

 

In preparation for the Gestetner interview, I offer the following observations and suggestions. 

 

 I have attached selected pages from the outline of the Goodpasture deposition that are 

pertinent to Gestetner’s position and responsibilities in the Mexico City station.  We have 

already done a significant amount of work in preparing this outline and so I suggest that we 

use these pages as the foundation for the interview.  I have added more questions to these 

pages; they appear in red ink.   

 

 I have read and taken notes on the HSCA testimonies of Gestetner and Dillinger; you may 

wish to do so as well.  They are relatively short and very interesting.  Moreover, the two of 

them seem to have different recollections as to the events surrounding Oswald’s visit to 

Mexico City. 

 

 Relating to the above paragraph, an area that requires further introspection is the division of 

responsibilities between Gestetner and his wife.  Because his wife was the CIA officer who 

drafted the initial cable regarding Oswald’s visit to Mexico City, we need to clarify the 

standard operating procedures that would have been followed by her.  I suggest that we ask 

Gestetner if we could meet with his wife as well.   

 

 I have collected and attached documents that may be helpful for us in preparing for the 

interview, as well as in assisting Gestetner to recall the Mexico City Station activities from 

thirty years ago.  The majority of these documents concern the pre-assassination time period 

in Mexico City and the events immediately following the assassination.  We used many of 

these as exhibits in the Goodpasture deposition. 
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